
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting 28 August 2003 

20. CONTRACT NO 2003/04-10 FOOTPATH RESURFACING VARIOUS CITY STREETS 
 
 The Committee received a report from Richard Falloon, Pavement Engineer, seeking approval for the 

acceptance of a tender for the repair and resurfacing of footpaths in various city streets over a two-
year period. 

 
 The report noted that only one tender had been received for this work from Pidgeon Contracting Ltd 

for a total tender price of $752,823.60 as against the estimate for the work of $760,000.  While only 
one tender had been received the tendered rates were very similar to the rates provided in another 
contract for which three tenders had been received. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the conforming tender of $752,823.60 from Pidgeon Contracting Ltd be 

accepted. 


